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On the occasion of National Youth Skills Day, Department of English, Dr Ambedkar College, 

Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur inaugurated Yuva Kendra on 15
th

 July 2024 at 11:30am held in mini 

auditorium, room no. 01. This Yuvakendra aims to upskill the aspirational youth and make them 

economically independent. The objective of this corporate social responsibility drive is in line 

with the Memorandum of Understanding that was signed few weeks ago between the HCL 

Foundation and Head Held High Foundation in collaboration with Department of English, Dr. 

Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur. 

Miss Swarnalatha M, Lead HR, HCL Tech, and Mr. Piyush Wankhede, Manager, HCL 

Foundation, were the Guests of Honour. They stated that HCL Foundation is always upfront in 

driving such programs and empowering youth of the region. They further added that the 

inauguration of Yuva Kendra marks a significant step towards the holistic development of youth 

in Nagpur, providing them with the skills necessary to thrive in the modern economy. 

Dr Mrs. Bhumi Mehere, Principal, Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshbhoomi, Nagpur expressed her 

enthusiasm for hosting such a program on the college campus. She highlighted the importance of 

this initiative in empowering students with essential skills. Vice Principal, Dr. Varsha Panbude 

encouraged students to maximize the benefits of the three-month training program and she 

congratulated to the Department of English for taking such great step towards helping the youth  

Dr. Anita Tirpude, Assistant Professor, Department of English, gave an introduction about the 

college and the facility that college provides to the students. The successful partnership was led 

by Mr. Shailesh Bahadure, Head, Department of English, and the support for the program was 

extended by Mr. Manoj Andraskar, Assistant Professor, Department of English. 

Ms. Vaishnavi, Trainer, and Mr. Sumit Dhanore, Senior Manager from Head Held High 

Foundation, and alumnae of the college  oriented the attendees about the program outcomes. 

They also anchored the event and performed the vote of thanks. 

The program was attended by more than 60 students and the enthusiasm was impressively high. 

The event was a great success. 

 

 

 



 

 


